While you are living at Calderstones you may be detained under the Mental Health Act for all or some part of your stay.  The reason why you have been detained is so you can be treated for your Mental Health problems.

Your rights under the Mental Health Act


If you are detained under a section of the Mental Health Act some of your freedom will be taken away.  However, you will be given rights which apply to your section.

A leaflet explaining the rights you have under your section will be given to you and explained by your Case Manager or Clinical Team Leader on admission to your section.

Mental Health Review Tribunals
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During your detention you will have the right to apply to a Mental Health Review Tribunal sometimes called a MHRT.  This is a meeting of a group of people who do not work at Calderstones, who will listen to why you are here and what progress you have made.  They will then decide whether or not you should remain detained on your section and whether Calderstones can provide the treatment that you need.

Your Case Manager or Clinical Team Leader will explain to you how the MHRT works.

Review of Mental Health Act Section
Each time the Doctor wants to renew your section the managers of Calderstones will arrange a meeting called a Review of Detention meeting sometimes called the Managers meeting.

This meeting gives the managers the opportunity to listen to you, your Doctor and your Social Worker talk about your detention under your section and for the managers to decide whether they agree that you should still be detained.  These managers do have the power to discharge you from your section.

Your Case Manager or Clinical Team Leader will explain to you about the Managers Meeting.

The Mental Health Act Commissioners
The Mental Health Act Commissioners visit the Hospital at least once a year.

They are a group of people who do not work at Calderstones.  They visit to make sure that everything is all right and that people are being cared for properly.

You have the right to see the Commissioners when they visit the Hospital if you want to talk to them about your treatment and care, any problems that you are having or any good things that have happened.

Your Case Manager or Clinical Team Leader will let you know when the Commissioner is coming to visit.

Right to Appeal
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If you are not happy about your Section renewal you have the right to appeal to an MHRT or to the Hospital Managers.

Consent to Treatment [image: image3.png]g




While you are at Calderstones you may need to take medicines to help you feel better.

The Doctor will explain the medicines to you and hopefully you will agree to take them.  If you do not agree, then for the first three months of your treatment the Doctor and Nurses will decide if you need your medicines.

After three months you will be asked to agree to take medicines, this is called consent.

If you do not agree/consent or you do not understand why you should take your medicines another Doctor from the Mental Health Act Commission will talk to you about why you need to take them.

The Doctor will then decide whether you should continue to take your medicines and he will sign a form to say so.

Information Leaflets
On admission to Hospital or when you are detained under your Section you will receive a number of information leaflets.
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Providing a specialist service for people with learning and associated disabilities 

